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Update: Multi-lateral meeting in Ekurhuleni District 
 

The PSA represented members in the multilateral meeting on 25 July 2023 at the Chief Director’s 

Boardroom. The following items were discussed: 

 

Occupational Health and Safety Committee 

Human Resources Management presented a report on the status of Human Resources programs. The 

PSA raised the issue of the Occupational Health and Safety Committee (OHS) not sitting in this district. 

The employer acceded that the OHS Committee has not been siting. The Chief Director will ensure that 

the Committee is revived. The employer will report during the next multi-lateral meeting.  

 

Community Healthcare Workers (CHWs) uniform 

The Gauteng Department of Health appointed a service provider for Ekurhuleni District to buy uniform for 

CHWs. CHWs are complaining about wrong sizes and the poor fabric of their uniform. The issue was 

raised with the employer at district level. The PSA indicated that a more comprehensive response from 

the employer on these concerns must be submitted during the next multi-lateral meeting.  

 

Collection of IRP5s 

The employer reported that IRP5s for the purpose of submission of income tax returns at SARS are ready 

for collection at HR offices in the Ekurhuleni District. 
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